
 

1st July  2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Friday 9th July will be the final day of this academic year.  In ‘normal’ times we would have run a trip 
for each Year group but clearly this is not possible this year!  Instead, students will remain in their 
tutor group, where they will have an end of year assembly, including prize giving awards and watch 
a film. Students are expected to arrive at their usual allotted time and in full school uniform. 
 
Break time will be extended to 30 minutes, with food being served from the canteen. Students 
eligible for free school meals will not need to pay for the food served. In addition, all pupils will 
receive a free ice cream, as a token of their hard work during this unprecedented year. The times for 
break are shown below: 
 
Year 7  10.45 – 11.15 
Year 8  10.15 – 10.45 
Year 9  10.30 – 11.00 
Year 10  10.00 – 10.30 
 
Students will be dismissed at 12.15pm.   
 
I would like to thank you for your support during this extraordinary year and wish you and your family 
a fantastic summer break.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Smith 
Assistant Headteacher  


